
Resident Newsletter 
December 2015 

From Antoinette Hall, General Manager, Eureka Tower 

Dear Residents.   

As the year draws to a close we focus on end of year festivities with our children, grandchildren and 

families near and far.   

As always, key staff will be available for Eureka Tower residents, owners and visitors to the building 

during the festive season.   

In 2016, we look forward to the commencement of a variety of projects, a strategic approach to building security and the 

possibility of some building upgrades.  The Eureka Tower Committee of Management are extremely dedicated to ensur-

ing safety to all those who reside at Eureka Tower as well as adding value to the building  

All the very best for the year ahead. 

Salvation Army Christmas Appeal 

The Eureka Tower foyer has been trans-

formed into one with a festive spirit as well 

as a caring spirit with the Salvation Army 

Christmas Appeal once again located in the 

foyer.  A reminder that not everyone is as 

fortunate.   

Christmas Appeal boxes located near the tree quickly 

filled up with 4 boxes of beautiful gifts for the children 

and 2 boxes of all different types of food.   

Many families rely on the Salvation Army to provide them with 

the necessities of life throughout the year.  The Salvation Ar-

my Christmas appeal assists in providing many less fortunate 

people the ability to have food on the table and create a spar-

kle in the eyes of many children in Australia at Christmas 

time. 

When the two gentlemen came from the Salvation Army in 

their truck, to pick up the boxes provided by 

Eureka Tower residents, they were excited 

and extremely grateful for the thought and 

generosity of the gifts provided. 

On behalf of the Salvation Ar-

my, thank you to all who donat-

ed. 

Stair Climb 

Thank you to all residents at Eureka Tower for their hospitality during the stair climb event held on 15th November 

2015.  The event raised over $250,000 for the Whitelion and Interplast charities.  These charities make a huge dif-

ference to young lives locally and overseas.   A big thank you to the staff who donated their time on the day! 

Foyer Christmas Tree 

Once again, Santas little helpers were 

busy decorating the main foyer with a 

lovely Christmas tree.   

Its great to see the smiles on young faces 

when they are involved in such a special 

event. 

Vision Australia’s Carols By Candelight 

24 December.  Sidney Myer Music Bowl 

An iconic Christmas tradition for 77 years, this year’s line-up 

promises a fantastic evening of festive entertainment. 

Christmas at David Jones 

Until 25 DECEMBER.  David Jones, Bourke Street Mall. 

Watch Santa’s helpers busily prepare for Christmas and bring 

your pets in for a Santa PAWtrait or have your face painted 

by a Christmas Fairy. Plus visit the David Jones Christmas 

window and follow the Christmas elves from James Gulliver 

Hancock’s ‘Colour Me In Christmas’ book as they collect gifts 

from all around the world. 

WHAT’S ON LEADING UP TO CHRISTMAS? 

http://www.tonnex.com.au/community.htm


2015 Christmas BBQ 

What a great evening.  Even the weather was on our side for this year’s great event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A few pictures of the night. 

Fit over 50’s by Lesley Maxwell 

Over 50’s fitness program will commence 

18/1/16.  Run by professional trainer Lesley 

Maxwell (http://www.ouifitness.com.au). 

The program is aimed at increasing muscle and bone density.  

Four to a group, suitable for all fitness levels.  Classes held 

on Monday and Wednesday at 11:00am or 3:00pm.  Price is 

$110.00 for 5 classes (1 hour each).  Call Lesley on 0419 822 

882 to register.  This is a resident initiative.   

Melbourne & Southbank at Christmas 

For information on What’s on around Melbourne and South-

bank during the Christmas and New Year period, go to:  

http://www.thatsmelbourne.com.au/Whatson/Christmas/

Documents/Christmas_2015_Guide.pdf 

Need more to do at Christmas time?  Check out: 

Myer Christmas Windows. Until 6/1/16 from 7:30am to 1am 

every day.  Free event. 

Lego Christmas Tree.  Federation Square.  Until 27/12/15 all 

day.  Free event. 

Christmas Projections.  Melbourne Town Hall.  Until 

25/12/15 from 9:00pm to 10:30pm.  Free event. 

Santa in the City.  Melbourne Square.  Until 24/12/15.  

10am—noon and 1pm—3pm. 

Secure Bike Storage 

Work has commenced on this initiative.  However Christmas 

makes timing difficult.  Completion is planned for end of Janu-

ary 2016—if not sooner.  Stay tuned. 

MERRY CHRISTMAS & SAFE HOLIDAYS to all residents, 

owners and their families.   

From all the staff at Eureka Tower. 

We look forward to working with you in 2016. 


